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To: Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending St Nicholas CIW Primary School; 
Headteacher, Staff and Governing Body of St Nicholas CIW Primary School;  
Prescribed Consultees 
 
Dear Consultee, 

Proposal to change the age range of St Nicholas CIW Primary School from 4-11 years to 

3-11 years and to establish a nursery class containing 24 part time places from 

September 2023.  

 
I enclose a copy of the consultation document that describes our proposal and explains how 
you can respond.  
 
The consultation period runs from 1st February 2022 to 15th March 2022.  
 
Public virtual sessions have been arranged as part of the consultation as follows 

Virtual session Tuesday 15th February 2022 
 
4.00pm – 6.30pm 

Link available on School 
Website 

Virtual session Tuesday 8th March 2022 
 
4.00pm – 6.30pm 

Link available on School 
Website 

 
The document is available to view online at: 
https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/Expanding-St-Nicholas-CIW  
 
If you have any queries, please contact a member of the 21st Century Schools Team on 01446 
709828 or e-mail at 21stcenturyschools@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Trevor Baker  
Head of Strategy, Community Learning & Resources   

The Vale of Glamorgan Council 
Learning and Skills 

Civic Offices, Holton Road, Barry CF63 4RU 
Telephone: (01446) 700111 

www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk 
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